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Dear parents and carers of our School Council, 
 

 
Macmillan Coffee Morning – School Council 

Friday 30th September 2022 
 
As you may be aware we will be holding our Macmillan Coffee Morning on Friday 30th September 2022.   
 
The School Council will be taking a lead role in running the coffee morning and as your child is a member 
of this year council, we would like them to come into school at 8.30am to help run the event by serving 
refreshments and cakes.   The children will be supervised at all times by Avalon School staff. 
 
Should you wish your children to take part in this event please complete and return the attached reply slip 
by Thursday 29th September 2022. 
 
This is a great opportunity for the new school council to show leadership and community spirit whilst raising 
money for this worthwhile charity. 
 

Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs J Callaway 
Headteacher 
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Please complete and return to the school office no later than Thursday 29th September 2022. 
 

 
Macmillan Coffee Morning – School Council 

Friday 30th September 2022 
 

Child’s Name:  Year Group:  

     

I do / do not* give permission for my child to attend the Macmillan Coffee Morning as part of the School 
Council. 
 
*Delete as appropriate. 

     

Signed:  Dated:  

    

Relationship to Child:    

 
 


